
December and January  
 

 The last two months we have been focusing on the 

phonics skills program, giving our new readers and 

writer’s a solid foundation.  

Kindergarten students are working on consonant 

blends (sl, bl, etc.) and digraphs (sh, ch, ng, etc.). 

These kindergarteners are READING! We are so proud.  

Students in grades 1-3 are working on long vowel 

sounds, reading fluency, and having been producing 

some incredible writing pieces! (Check out our “Peace 

is…” bulletin board. 

4th graders are finalizing their persuasive letters. 

Their hard work really shows in their final drafts.  

5th and 6th graders are working on vocabulary 

development, reading for comprehension, and some 

skills work to fill in any gaps. 

It has been a busy two months. Our goal for 

February and March is to complete two final writing 

pieces for publication. Check back to see them.   

  Sincerely, Mrs. Labrosa  


